Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 6 announces a public information workshop, to which all persons are invited. 
DATE AND TIME: February 22, 2006, 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Bal Harbour Sheraton, 9701 Collins Avenue, Bal Harbour, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This workshop is being held to discuss the Corridor Transportation Planning Assessment for SR A1A/Harding Avenue/96th Street. The primary objective of this study is to assess the transportation needs of the area surrounding S.R. A1A/Harding Avenue and 96th Street. The information workshop is being held in order to receive comments from the general public as well as to inform the public of the studys progress. Department representatives will be on hand during the workshop hours to discuss the study and to answer questions. Residents are encouraged to come in and review this planning study. 
Anyone needing special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 should contact: Ms. Marie Suzie Papillon, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, 1000 N. W. 111th Avenue, Room 6112, Miami, FL 33172, (305)470-5886, 1(800)4FLADOT, at least seven days prior to the information workshop. 

